
We are pleased to share the

progress of the "Grow
Confidence" project, aimed at

enhancing confidence among

primary school teachers and

students through a
comprehensive training
program. Our approach
focuses on a variety of
supportive resources and tools

designed to empower both

teachers and parents in
creating a confidence-building

environment for students.

Updates and Resources
1. Workshop Structure for

Parents and Students:
In addition to core training,

we developed workshops for

parents that allow them to

better support students in

building confidence. We
have prepared a draft design

for the parent workshop
pack, complete with
translated content and
enhanced versions, now
available for download.
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2. Focus Groups and Reports:

Focus groups were conducted

to provide key insights into the

program’s effectiveness. We

are pleased to share the
Summary Report of Focus

Groups, which presents
findings and valuable feedback

from participants, helping us

further refine the program.

3. Online Educational
Resources:
Our online learning modules

allow teachers to acquire

confidence-building skills

flexibly through short,
engaging sessions. The Grow

Confidence Online Educational

Resource Framework offers

adaptable resources, enabling

teachers to advance at their

own pace and deepen their

competencies.

Highlights
We are also finalizing the

Strategy for Piloting
Teacher Training, which
will support the successful

implementation of the
program across primary
schools. Additionally, our

pre-workshop
questionnaire provides
personalized feedback for

teachers, allowing them to

tailor their approaches to

better meet student needs.

Thank you for your support

and partnership in fostering

a trustworthy and inspiring

educational environment in

primary schools. We look

forward to continued
collaboration and to making

this project a lasting
success.

WHAT'
S

NEW?

NEWSLETTER

GROW CONFIDENCE
IN PRIMARY SCHOOL

CHILDREN

HTTPS
://CO

NFIDE
NCE.

EDUKO
PRO.C

OM/


